TOWN OF WEST SENECA

BRrRIAN J. ADAMS
SUPERINTENDENT O
HiGHWAY DEPARTMENT

TO: The Honorable Town Board
FROM: Brian Adams
DATE: March 6, 2020

RE: Attendance at Statewide Conference on Occupational Safety and Health

Dear Honorable Town Board Members:

Kindly authorize Brian Cummins and James Nicholas to attend the Statewide Conference on
Occupational Safety and Health Training Program on April 17%, 2020 — April 19", 2020 per the safety
agreement with the Town of West Seneca and paid through the CSEA

Sincerely,

Brian J. Adams

Superintendent of Highways
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Occupational Safety and Health

=
=
=
L
=
Lok
=

Saratoga Springs, New York
April 17-19, 2020




